
 

“I will give thanks to God with my whole heart.  
I will recount all your wonderful deeds.”  

Psalms 9:1  

As we celebrate the 189th Anniversary of the founding of the School Sisters of Notre Dame, may 
we faithfully follow the example of Blessed Theresa, our foundress, who sought God in all 

things. She dared everything and enabled so many to seek God. 

Our world needs the hope witnessed in the good news. Wherever we are, whatever our work and 
lifestyle, we seek the oneness for which Jesus Christ was sent – trusting that the world can, and 

will, be transformed. 

We thank you for your support of our shared mission and invite you in prayerful solidarity to 
follow God’s loving call. 

Happy Foundation Day from  
Sisters Debra Marie Sciano, Anna Marie Reha, Lynne Schmidt, Helen Jane Jaeb,  

Dawn Achs, Mary Kay Brooks and Christine Garcia 

Provincial Council 
School Sisters of Notre Dame Central Pacific Province  

 

Visit ssnd.org to watch a message of appreciation  
from sisters, associates, colleagues and students. 

View Message 

https://ssnd.org/foundation-day-2022/

